Gap Electronic News & Information Exchange Free community e-newsletters serving the Goring Gap

Issue 15, 10 May 2019

View this email in your browser

Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

The referendum for the Neighbourhood Plan is scheduled for 4 July. There will be an exhibition of the final Plan on 18 & 19 May.

Goring Neighbourhood Plan



Saturday 18 May - 10 am-4 pm - Village Hall Bellême Room Sunday 19 May - 10 am-4 pm - Storton Lodge

After 4 years in the making by local volunteers, the Goring Neighbourhood Plan has now passed its statutory independent examination and has been approved to go to its final stage: the village referendum. If residents support the Plan at the referendum it will become part of planning policy and protect Goring. If the Plan is not supported it will not be taken into account by SODC when deciding planning applications, leaving the village at great risk of excessive or inappropriate development.

A final exhibition of the Plan's main features will be held on 18 May (Goring Village Hall Bellême Room) and 19 May (Storton Lodge). The referendum is planned for 4 July 2019.

To comment on any Genie stories please email <u>contact@genienews.org</u> To send in news items, use <u>news@genienews.org</u>

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out 'as and when' the information justifies a newsletter. **If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.**

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, **please forward to others** and encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.